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Voting by mail is essential to voters of all ages. It helps those who work, have 

families to care for, who attend school, or have disabilities. Oregon’s vote by mail 

system allows for the most people to have their say. It also gives voters time to 

educate themselves and plan ahead. We need as many voices as possible to support 

democracy in Oregon. 


